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NEWS FROM OUR MEMBERS
     EXPOSURE
Dr. Sawan from Polytechnique was honored on the 
Quebec’s week of intercultural meetings.
More details

Dr. Sawan from Polytechnique offered an invited conference 
on brain-machine interfaces at ISNE 2010 in Taiwan.
More details

     INVOLVEMENT
Dr. Peter from Polytechnique supervised two students, who 
were part of the Canadian delegation of NAMIS in Tokyo.
More details

     ACHIEVEMENT
Dr. David from Polytechnique received an FCI grant for Very 
Efficient System Implemention (VESI) Laboratory.
More details

Dr. Langlois from Polytechnique received an FCI grant for 
specific applications of real-time processors.

Dr. Khazaka from McGill co-recipient of the Best Student 
Paper Award at NOLTA 2010 conference.
More details

FROM THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

On behalf of the executive committee, it is with great 
pleasure that we present you this new edition of the 
monthly newsletter. As you know, the collection period of 

our members’ common CVs expired last Nov. 12. We thank our 
members for their cooperation during this annual collection time. 
On the other hand, ReSMiQ is currently organizing, for another 
consecutive year, its annual symposium within the ACFAS. The 
organization of this event, to be held in Sherbrooke, will be ensured 
by Professor Fontaine of the Université de Sherbrooke. A guest 
speaker as well as presentations of several ReSMiQ research 
projects are planned for the event, after which the general 
assembly of members will be held. In addition, we are currently 
building a satisfaction survey of members. Its launch is planned 
for next month. This approach aims to update our center, improve 
the quality of offered services and add new services as needed. 
Another survey is also planned for students, whose work is 
supervised by our members. This initiative is to better target 
the needs of our students. We encourage you to send us any 
suggestions that might help us complete this project and fulfill 
the expectations of everyone. In a continuous effort in training 
of highly qualified workforce, ReSMiQ held on 25 November, an 
intensive course on neural prostheses. This event was marked 
by several academic and industrial participations and interests. 
Finally, ReSMiQ wishes you a pleasant time during the holiday 
season and look forward to seeing you in early 2011.

We are interested in your news (exposure, involvement, 
and achievement) for publication in SIGNAL.

Best regards,
M. Sawan, director

Bulletin mensuel des microsystèmes
Microsystems Monthly Newsletter

OTHER CONFERENCES

2010 IEEE International Conference on Electronics, Circuits 
and Systems (ICECS), December 12 – 15, 2010, Athens, Greece.
More details

2010 IEEE International Conference on Microelectronics (ICM), 
December 19 – 22, 2010, Cairo, Egypt.
More details

2011 IEEE International Symposium on Circuits and Systems 
(ISCAS), May 15 – 18, 2011, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil.
More details
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IEEE-NEWCAS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE
Do not miss the 9th edition of NEWCAS that will be held in 
Bordeaux, France from:
26 to 29 june 2011
More details

Intensive course of 26 Nov. Seminar of 25 Nov.

Dr. Mok,Hong Kong Univ.

Converter Design for Monolithic 
Power Management Systems

Dr. Wang, Shanghai Jiao Tong Univ.

Neural Prosthesis: Motivations 
and Challenges

http://www.polymtl.ca/ge/rensgen/nouvelle.php#nouv0
http://www.isne2010.org/program
http://namis.iis.u-tokyo.ac.jp/activities/activities.htm
http://www.innovation.ca/en/projects-funded/summary-of-projects-funded
http://www.mcgill.ca/ece/
http://newcas.org/
http://www.icecs2010.org/
http://www.ieee-icm.com/
http://www.iscas2011.org/

